Graduate Studies Committee Report to the Senate
Monday, October 17, 2016


The Committee met on September 19th, and reviewed and approved the following program title change submitted by the Health Sciences Department and is now ready for full Senate approval: 

Change title of the graduate level, Community Health track, M.S., to Public Health Education.                                                                         

The change is required to support the Department’s application for accreditation by a national health agency, the Council on Education Public Health (CEPH).
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